
Dear Neonatal Nursing Colleagues, 
               
As you may have seen, NANN has made the decision to move their fall conference online to 
more safely meet the needs of neonatal nurses during the pandemic. From October 21-23, the 
NANN Virtual Annual Conference will touch on the latest in clinical education and upcoming 
developments in the neonatal nursing field. I am looking forward to attending the meeting and 
hope you’ll consider joining me along with so many of our friends and peers. I’ve attached 
NANN’s conference brochure for your reference. You can also visit www.nann.org/conference  
to learn more about what’s sure to be the most important neonatal conference this year!  
 
Hope to ‘virtually’ see you this fall! 
 

http://www.nann.org/conference

